
14 November 2018 

Dear Nick 

At our scrutiny session on Monday 8 October, I agreed to write to you with the Assembly 

Commissioners’ views once they had considered the paper at their November meeting 

regarding the new contract KPI for procurement.  

Commissioners had requested information about ways to increase the proportion of 

Commission procurement spend with Welsh and Wales-based suppliers. They considered a 

paper at the 5 November Commission meeting, which set out a strategy for increasing the 

proportion of procurement spend with Welsh and Wales-based suppliers. The detail also 

encompassed a new corporate KPI on Welsh supplier spend to give focus to formally 

monitoring progress. Commissioners noted the information provided and supported the 

direction of travel. 

I have attached a copy of the Commission paper, for your information. Please do not 

hesitate to contact me if you have any queries or would like any further information. 

Yours sincerely 

Manon Antoniazzi 

Prif Weithredwr a Chlerc/Chief Executive and Clerk 

Cynulliad Cenedlaethol Cymru/National Assembly for Wales 
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